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CARES Act Funding Information

With the passage of the CARES Act (Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and Economic Security Act),
Hobe Sound Bible College has qualified for monies under the Higher Education Emergency
Relief Fund portion of the bill.

These funds are available to students enrolled and attending HSBC during the Spring 2020
semester that were impacted by the disruptions to on campus instruction due to Covid-19.
Students must also be pursuing a degree at HSBC to be eligible for any relief funds. Students
enrolled in an online program at HSBC are not eligible for these funds.

Distribution of funds will be based on the status of a student during the Spring 2020 semester.
Part time students will receive $250. Full-time students will receive $566.

These funds are classified as a grant and do not need to be paid back by the student.
Information was communicated to each student regarding the distribution of these funds.

If a Spring 2020 student has questions regarding CARES Act funding, they should contact the
HSBC business office.

me'fmﬁ Chist... and ’Makl'mg Hom Lorvown !



